
 

 

 TEA Special Education Webinar 10-10-2024 

Welcome and Introductions 

The Texas Education Agency (T.E.A.) is conducting webinars to share information directly with Local 
Education Agency (L.E.A.) special education leaders. T.E.A. will use these webinars to review and 
discuss guidance, Frequently Asked Questions (F.A.Q.s), and other materials that have been pushed 
into the field or are in development that relate to students with disabilities and special education.   

• We welcome questions from participants. In an effort to streamline our process:  
o These webinars will include a Question and Answer (Q&A) feature. Chat will not be 

enabled for these webinars.  
o While we will not address all questions live, questions may be used to create 

Frequently asked Questions (FAQs), guidance documents, follow-up webinars, etc.   

Discussion Items 

Special Education Leadership Resource – ESC SPED Liaisons   

https://www.livebinders.com/play/play?id=1647085#anchor 

https://sites.google.com/esc9.net/directorlivecalendar/live-calendar 

89.1094 - Michelle Salinas, Director of Nonpublic Schools, High-Cost Funds and SHARS Monitoring - 

Special Education Complaints & Directed Supports - TEA 

 

Next Webinar  
October 24, 2024  

https://www.livebinders.com/play/play?id=1647085#anchor
https://sites.google.com/esc9.net/directorlivecalendar/live-calendar

